
Mask Use Guidance
Starting From 13 March 2023

COVID-19 Measures

Mask Use Will Largely Depend On Personal Choice 
instead of current general requirements

*The operators are permitted to enforce certain regulations for its users and employees on its premises

People with underlying 
medical conditionsElderly People

Pregnant 
women

Created: 10 February 2023

Mask use will provide protection for：

People who have a higher risk of serious illness 
(*Especially in crowded settings)

Please remember to be understanding and respectful of personal choices
not to force someone to wear or take off their masks

Chronic liver disease
Cancer
Cardiovascular illness
etc.

Mask use will be recommended  for：

Medical institutions
and nursing homes

In crowded trains or buses


